President Report - Sept 23, 2024

The past month has been very busy.

We have lost our secretary, Tara recently as Jet is no longer in the club. New
co-fundraising coordinator, Sarah, is no longer in that role as her daughter has also left
the club, sadly.

A short video was sent out to the club today along with the link to the meeting, asking
for parents to step up and join the board if they have any available time to help out. We
need to fill a few spots, | think co-secretary's could make sense, and the co-fundraiser
works too. Many hands make light work.

The new RAMP registration system has been a huge learning curve. There have been
training sessions with RAMP and then lots of work to get things set up in the back end. |

think we are pretty close and nearly there on things.

Our See It, Try It event is this week, so there are still some details to cover there. | will
be working the registration table and helping parents get signed up on their way out.

Thank each one of you for all your hard work.

Mark Beuerman
Club President



